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  Picacho Gun Club Meetings are on 
the second Thursday of each month 
at 7:00p.m. Meetings are held at the 
Game and Fish Department on 2715 
Northrise Drive, 

The Officers Are: 
President       Coralie Carrier 
Vice Pres.    Todd Bensley 
Secretary    Juli Johannsen 
Treasurer    Joe Coppolo 
Range Coordinator  Cindy Pollock 
Programs    David Noble 

 
PGC Web Site 
WWW.PicachoGunClub.com 
 

National Hunting & Fishing Day 

Fall Machine Gun Match- October 
11th 

.Sunrise Gun Show Fall Show Oct,  

PGC Meat Shoot November 14th 

PGC Christmas Party 

2010 Schedule of Events: dates to be 
forthcoming 

Sighting-In-Day 
On Sunday 7/4/2010 we visited a new 
Gun Show in Tularosa; here is a 
listing of their nearby future shows.  
Hope they will all be as good as the 
one we saw. 
Alamogordo Armory 9/25-26/2010 
Deming Armory 10/9-10/2010 
T or C Armory 10/23-24/2010 
Ruidoso Convention Center 11/20-
21/2010 

Tularosa 11/27-28/2010 Legion Hall 
Hatch 12/4-5/2010 Community Center 
Alamogordo 12/18-19/2010 Armory 
Contact Information: 
Eli 575-430-8685 
Stacy 505-999-7760 
 
Sunrise Gun Show 10/      /2010              

Veterans Day November 11, 2010 
PGC Meat Shoot           
Thanksgiving November 25, 2010 
PGC Christmas Party               
Other Activities (to be decided) 

 
Monthly Matches 

USPSA  1st Saturday 9:30 am. 
Robert Mullan 649-8109 
e-mail   mullanman2@yahoo.com 
 
Small bore/NRA, cowboy rifle, and 
hunter pistol, silhouette, 1st Sunday 
9:00am.Todd Bensley phone 524-7911 

Black Powder Cartridge Silhouette on 
2nd Sunday 8:00 am.  Dave Teague 
Phone 915-857-1325 e-mail PDT5397 

Big Bore Silhouette 3rd Sunday at 9:am. 
Todd Bensley, phone 524-7911 
 
The August 1st PGC Silhouette match had 9 
competitors in three events, match winners 
were: 

Coralie Carrier 10, SBHP 

Pat Dunnahoo 23, Plinking Rifle 

Garrett Bensley 14, SBMS 

Our next Match will be September 5th (Labor 
Day weekend) and all competitors are invited to 
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bring a grill , hamburgers and hot dogs for a pot 
luck following the match on the silhouette 
range.  If you have any questions please contact 
me at:  toddbensley@gmail.com . 

Thank you, 

 
Cowboy Action Shooting (SASS) on  4th 
Saturday 9:00 am.  Mark Aguirre 647-
3434  Email AguirreAuto@Gmail.com 

Action Pistol, USPSA, 3 Gun & coming 
soon Metallic Knock Down                  

4th Saturday. 9:30 am. 
Robert Mullan, phone 649-8109, email 
mullanman2@yahoo.com 

Speaker for August 12, 2010 Meeting 

The program will include a presentation 
by Mr. John Limpke of the U.S. Border 
Patrol.  Agent Limpke will address some 
of the activities and concerns of the 
Border Patrol in this area.  In addition to 
his discussion of current technology, 
personnel training and weapons utilized,  
Agent Limpke will bring along his K9 
companion and will discuss their value 
in border patrol.  This should be a 
presentation of interest to all members, 
so please put the August 12th date on 
your calendar and plan to attend the 
PGC meeting. 

News from Coralie Carrier: 

While at the grocery store, I picked up a 
free magazine called, "forever young the 
joy of life after 50", because it had an 
article on the Senior Olympics.  And, 
WOW, there on page 33 was a photo of 
Charles and Maryjo Cammack with their 
air guns ... way to go Charles and 

Maryjo!   And congratulations to all PGC 
members who participated in air rifle 
and air pistol ... they won a pile of 
medals!  And a big congrats and tip of 
the old sombrero to Cindy.   Once again 
she came through with flying colors 
coordinating the scoring and stat office.  
Thanks to all our folks who scored and 
checked and did everything to make the 
events run smoothly and on track. 
  
See everyone at the meeting on the 
12th! 
 

Enjoy great shooting during August!! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Picacho Gun Club News Letter     August 12, 2010   

3 
 

  


